NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Important Message About Donations to Senator Lanza's Office for

Hurricane Victims

ANDREW J LANZA November 4, 2012

I would like to extend a heartfelt “thank you” to all of those who donated food, clothing and supplies to my office. | know
the people of Staten Island are both proud and grateful to have such wonderful neighbors in this time of need. The
response has just been incredible, however, | would like to ask that people refrain from donating any more clothing.
We've got more than we know what to do with and at this point people are mostly in need of clean-up supplies such as
contractor bags, plastic gloves, bleach, mops, buckets, brooms, rakes, plastic storage bins etc. Thank you again for all
the generous donations.

-Senator Andrew Lanza



